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01928 712337 

 

 

6th September 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome Back 
 

I hope that you have all had a lovely relaxing break and are ready for the new 

term.  Below, you will find some reminders about activities in school: 

 

PE 

Monday afternoon   Classes 4 and 5 

Tuesday afternoon   Class 2 

Thursday afternoon  Classes 1 and 3 

 

Please make sure that your child has a PE kit in school with their name on. 

 

The kit comprises of black shorts, white t-shirt, pumps and trainers for the 

field.  All jewellery must be removed for PE. 

 

In colder weather, the children will need to wear warmer clothes.  For example, 

a dark coloured tracksuit. 

 

After School Clubs  

Football Club will start on Monday 12th September. 

 

Monday  – Years 3 and 4 

Tuesday  - Years 5 and 6 

Thursday - Year 1 and 2 

 

Please note that there will be no after school club on Tuesday 13th, 20th and 27th 

September.  However, to replace these sessions, there will be a club on 

Wednesday 14th, 21st and 28th September. 
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Swimming 

Swimming will start for Year 4 on Thursday 15th September until October half 

term.  A separate letter will be sent out to Year 4. 

 

 

Assembly 

Every Friday, all parents are invited to our Celebration Assembly at 9.15am, 

starting from Friday 16th September. 

 

 

Snack Money 

Snack money is £1.50 per week.  Please send in with your child who will give this 

to their class teacher.  Please do not send money into the office. 

 

 

Intervention Groups for ALL Children 

These start at 9.10am each morning, so it is extremely important that all 

children are in school on time. 

 

 

Forest School 

Monday  - Classes 1 and 2 

Wednesday  - Class 3 

Thursday  - Class 5 

Friday   - Class 4 

 

Please send your child to school wearing a long sleeved top and long trousers. 

 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @WHillSch 

 


